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June 18, 2024                           

 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL  
 
Mr. Steven Scheller 
Evansville Vanderburgh School Corp. 
951 Walnut Street 
Evansville, IN 47713 
Steven.scheller@evsck12.com 
 
Re:  Excess Liability Trust Fund  

EVSC Bus Transportation Fuel Station 
824 Cherry Street 
Evansville, IN, 47713 
Vanderburgh County 
Facility ID #10939 

           Incident #202406508   
 
Dear Mr. Scheller: 

 
A release from an Underground Storage Tank (UST) at EVSC Bus 

Transportation Fuel Station located at 824 Cherry Street in Evansville, Indiana was 
reported by Jarrod Richeson, Hinderliter Environmental Services, Inc. on June 14,2024. 
The Excess Liability Trust Fund (ELTF) provides a mechanism for the reimbursement of 
monies spent by eligible UST owners and operators for the clean-up of eligible releases 
of petroleum from UST systems. In order to seek reimbursement for corrective action 
costs from the ELTF for an eligible release, an eligible UST owner/operator or otherwise 
deemed eligible party must submit an eligibility application for evaluation and 
determination by IDEM. The ELTF eligibility application can be found at 
www.in.gov/idem/5157.htm#olq_ust_eltf. ELTF eligibility applications can be sent to the 
following email address ELTFEligibility@idem.in.gov. This letter is not a determination 
of ELTF eligibility.  

 
Current statutes allow UST owners and operators to pay past due UST fees for 

releases discovered after July 1, 2016, within 60 days of release confirmation. When 
paid within 60 days of release confirmation, IDEM will waive the additional amount by 
which ELTF reimbursement would otherwise be reduced. Information regarding the 
“additional amount” assessment can be found in Ind. Code13-23-9-1.3. For UST fee 
payment status, please contact Rita Browne via the UST Registration email address at 
USTregistration@idem.IN.gov or toll free within Indiana at (800) 451-6027.   
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                                           Sincerely, 
 

                                                                         
 Sherry Jordan 
 Release Coordinator 
 Petroleum Remediation Section 
 Petroleum Branch 
 Office of Land Quality 
   

  
 
 
 

 


